
 

 

 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers, 

We are now at the end of week 13 of home learning and the finish line for this school 

year is approaching quickly. You have all done an amazing job to keep going for so long 

as none of us could have anticipated that the majority of children would be learning at 

home for so long. There have been so many fantastic photos and posts on Class Dojo 

over the last 13 weeks that it has been encouraging for all school staff to see how well 

you have all embraced the challenge of learning in a completely new way. Well done to 

you all for everything that you have achieved together. 

We hope you have all enjoyed our virtual transition day today and that the children are 

feeling a little more confident about their move into a new class or a new department in 

September. Please remember that all the staff will be working incredibly hard 

throughout the autumn term to settle the children back in with their friends, into new 

routines and re-engage them with their learning. Class Dojo will continue into the 

autumn term as a way of directly communicating with your child’s new teacher so you 

can feel reassured that you can have regular communication to share any concerns. 

Next week’s home learning will be a completely unique experience with a different 

theme each day. Sports’ day on Monday is an excellent way of starting the week and I 

am sure will prove enjoyable and competitive. Thanks to Mr Regan for organising this 

event. Get your socks at the ready! 

It was lovely to see so many children and parents today as reports and books were 

collected from school. We hope that the children will enjoy looking back over their 

achievements from earlier in the school year both in their books and in their reports.  

 

On Monday we will be uploading to Dojo, the school app and the website out some initial 

information about how school will look in September when we fully re-open for all 

children. Please take some time to read what we will have planned in relation to making 

our school environment as safe as possible for all our school community.  

 

Children, the summer holidays are almost here. I hope you enjoyed meeting your new 

teachers on Class Dojo today and it was lovely to see some of you collecting your books. 

You will always be the best part of any headteacher’s job! Keep happy and keep well.  

 

Take care everyone.    Many best wishes to you all.          Mrs Farnell 


